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Comments: Please consider representing our wild horses and burros. The new AML is unreasonable; at low

AML, wild horses are provided just 600 Animal Unit Months while cattle are permitted 5,730 Animal Unit Months

to graze within the Territory. Thus, the Forest Service must adjust livestock use in the Territory in order to give

wild horses their fair share of the resource.  Consider what you must protect; you are not representing the

livestock industry (they represent themselves just fine). 80% of the US population supports healthy, wild

populations of horses and burros; Please consider doing the right thing!


